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Federation Office December Closure 

 

 

The Federation Office will 
be closed from Monday, 

6th December until 
Monday, 10th January 

2022. 
  We will open for one day on 
  Tuesday, 21st December for 
mailing and magazine collection 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The Federation Office will re-

open on Monday, 10th 
January  

at 10.30am.  
We look forward to 

welcoming you back! 
 


